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The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on October 4, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. in the
Emergency Operations Center. Board members present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Janet
Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary, and Leann Phillips, Director of
Elections/Registrar.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m.

Minutes of the September 13, 2022 meeting were distributed. Janet Johnson moved that
we dispense with the reading of the minutes and the Minutes were approved
unanimously.

Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/Registrar, reported on several items:

“Ballots on Demand” information and cost have been received. After discussion it was
suggested that we wait until after the November election to proceed further with any
decision on upcoming use of “Ballots on Demand” in Pulaski County.

Voter notices mailed by the state were handled by a 31 party vendor. Street addresses
instead of post office box addresses were used. The state is in the process of mailing out
new notices.

DMYV issues were discussed, and this is causing all Registrars in the state to correct
mailings.

Leann explained to the Board the “curing process” of all ballots received by mail. .
All certifications required of Registrars have been met by Leann.

The Agenda, Minutes, and Notices will be disseminated in a timely manner prior to all
meetings.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:43 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,
e N T

Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary



